
 

 
 	
   

B.E.A.R. Bones  
December 14 - 18 

This	
  week	
  at	
  AL:	
  
Monday, December 14: 
*SEEALS Booster Juice  
*VJM Admin visit Grade 6 
students 2:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, December 15: 
Wednesday, December 
16: 
Thursday, December 17: 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza 
Friday, December 18: 
*PJ Day & Last Day of Classes 
before Christmas Break 
*SEEALS Hot Lunch – Edo Japan 
*Gr. 4-6 Swim @ Fountain Park 
Pool 9 a.m. 
 
Christmas Break  
*December 21- January 1st 
Monday, January 4: 
*Classes Resume 
 

 

Tools for the Future!  Kaylee 5/6M 
 
This year in We Day for Advent, the committee is 
aiming to collect money and school supplies to 
support the Reception House.  The Reception House 
is an organization that provides refugees from 
dangerous places around the world needed things, 
like homes, food, water, etc.  We know they have 
these things, which is great, but imagine coming to a 
foreign country, where you aren’t used to the 
weather, language or the way we run things?  This is 
what it’s like for the refugees coming to 
Canada.  The things you can do to help 
are:  Pray,  donate money for school supplies, make 
welcome cards, or donate school supplies.  Every 
class has baskets labelled School Supplies.  Some 
supplies you can fill these with are wax crayons, 
pencil crayons, highlighters, broad-tipped markers, 
fine-tipped markers, glue sticks, white glue, 
watercolor paints, headphones, calculators, 
duotangs, scissors, pens, pencils, oil pastels, pencil 
box or case or boxes of large Ziploc bags.  We want 
to to donate school supplies because it can cost 
families $40-$50 dollars or even more, and when 
refugees come to Canada, they, lots of times, don’t 
have enough money.  And their kids need to go to 
school, just like us.  So it would be great if each 
family at Albert Lacombe School could donate $10 or 
school supplies.  Our goal is to raise $2500 during 
Advent!  So be BEARS and remember, What Starts 
Here Changes the World!    


